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Result of the delisting operations
Delisting of Holcim’s shares on Euronext Paris was completed on December 30, 2022. All shares
tendered to the voluntary sales facility procedure were sold between January 3, 2023 and January 9,
2023 on the Swiss Market at an average weighted price of CHF 49.5914, converted to EUR 50.1892.

Holcim’ shares will remain listed on the SIX Swiss Exchange.

For any questions, please contact us at euronext.delisting@holcim.com
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